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Humboldt County Receives SB 863 Award 

Today the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office was notified by the Board of State and Community Corrections 
(BSCC) that the proposal turned in by the County was successful and that the County has been awarded 
$20,000,000 to build the Humboldt Community Corrections Reentry Resource Center (HCCRRC). 

This was a collaborative effort by HCSO, Humboldt County Probation, Humboldt County Department of Health 
and Human Services, Humboldt County Public Works, and the Humboldt County Administrators Office to build 
a “one-stop-shop” to serve the AB 109 population in Humboldt County. 

The HCCRRC will be a two story structure (approximately 23,000 square feet) located at the corner of 5th & K 
streets, next to the Humboldt County Correctional Facility. The first level of the structure will contain the 
Probation Department’s Day Reporting Center, HCSO’s Sheriff’s Work Alternatives Program (SWAP) office, 
and DHHS Behavioral Health clinical mental health and substance abuse counseling office and program space. 
This level will focus on the out-of-custody programming. 

The second level will be a 44 bed reentry facility designed to assist inmates who are nearing their release dates 
prepare for their reentry into the community. Inmates housed in this facility will be afforded training and services 
that will help increase their chances for a successful life and career after jail. 

Sheriff Mike Downey believes this is a great opportunity for Humboldt County. He believes through the 
collaboration with Probation and Mental Health, the enhanced services will help reduce recidivism in the county 
and make it a safer place to live. 
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